
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

A fun way to learn 
 

Supported by Council’s Rural Access Project, the young people at Yooralla are holding a Pizza 
and Trivia night at the Leongatha Salvation Army Café this Friday.  
 
“While this will be a night of food and fun, it is a great opportunity for the group to practice 
budgeting, cooking, event management and logistics in a fun and social way,” commented 
Council’s Rural Access Project Officer, Marge Arnup. “They are planning to run several events like 
this throughout the year.” 
 
The group has also been learning about the upcoming Respectful Relationships Program.  
Separate groups for men and women will be hosted in coming weeks to learn about individual 
rights and healthy relationships, how to prevent violence and abuse; and where to get further 
information.   
 
This program is open to people 18+ with an intellectual disability residing in the South Gippsland & 
Bass Coast areas and is a prevention of violence and abuse strategy. 
 
For further information about these events or to register your interest, please contact 
Marge Arnup on 5662 9376. 
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